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CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT ANNOUNCED 

The redevelopment of the Hay Health Service has reached a major milestone with the award of the 

construction contract this month to Barpa Pty Ltd. In the coming months, the community will see the site being 

established as preparations are made to start construction.  

Design, planning and consultation with staff, residents and the community has been underway since the project 

was announced in late 2019. The company awarded the construction contract, Barpa, is a majority Indigenous 

owned commercial construction company. With experience delivering projects across Australia, Barpa is 

committed to developing economic opportunities, creating Indigenous employment, strengthening connection to 

country and culture, and increasing individual and community capacity.  

The expansion of the Health Service will provide improved facilities to support the delivery of flexible and 

integrated healthcare to the community. The project includes the extension of Residential Aged Care, new staff 

accommodation and upgrades to existing emergency facilities – providing capacity to meet the health needs of 

the Hay community now and into the future. The project is scheduled for completion in 2021. 

Above: An artists impression of the new resident courtyard planned for the redeveloped Health Service 
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ABOUT THE PROJECT 

Once completed, the redevelopment will deliver: 

 additional aged care rooms and a resident lounge; 

 an external landscaped area and outdoor socialisation space for 

residents; 

 a new emergency triage area, which will provide hospital nursing 

staff with a dedicated area to assess and prioritise patients for 

treatment; 

 three new staff accommodation units to support the staffing and 

operations of the health service;  

 refurbished reception and administration areas to facilitate 

contemporary models of care and improve security and 

accessibility. 

WORK TO START SOON 

October to November 2020: site 

mobilisation and investigations 

December to Mid-2021: 

construction  

Late-2021: operational 

commissioning, after which the new 

facility will become 

operational. 

Note: dates are 

indicative and subject to 

change 

 

ZONAL MASTER 

PLAN 

The Project Team seek your patience during the construction period and wish to advise that 

health services will continue during construction. Every effort will be made to minimise disruption 

to staff, patients, residents and visitors . 
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